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From: Laura Cooper [mailto:laurac@nfsi.org] On Behalf Of Russ Kendzior
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2009 4:46 PM
To: PSA Department
Cc: Russell Kendzior
Subject: Comments Regarding Announcement of Procedural Revisions
Please consider the comments below regarding the Announcement of Procedural Revisions in Standards Action - July 10, 2009
 

Section 4.4...amendment to last sentence of the third Paragraph on Page 29 of Standards Action accordingly "These portions of the document, such as foreword, notes, informational annexes, shall be marked with the following or similar explanatory language:"
Our rationale is that there is a need for examples in view of ANSI no longer having a Style Manual, etc.
Section 4.2.1.3.4...NFSI objects to the exemption given ANSI Audited Designators cited in the first sentence of the last paragraph of Page 26 of Standards Action by deleting the phase "Except in the case of an ANSI Audited Designator"
Our rationale is such that the exception for ANSI Audited Designators seems to state that all ASDs are not equal or at least a special class of AD’s is gratuitously given a right denied other ANSI ASDs like NFSI especially in a matter which can adversely effect the integrity of the ANSI process we so laud both at home and internationally.
 

Thank you for your consideration.
 

Sincerely,
 

Russell J. Kendzior, Secretary
NFSI Standards Committee B101
 

